
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Progressive Sports is one of the Number 1 Sports Provider in the UK… 

 

Great News!  

We will be back for the Summer 1 Term.  Our popular Laser Tag After School Club 

after will return for the Year 3 and 4 children, starting on Thursday 1st May 2025 

and will run for 4 weeks, finishing on Thursday 22nd May 2025.   

 

We will also running an Ultimate Frisbee After School Club for the Year 5 and 6 

children.  This will begin on Friday 2nd May until Friday 23rd May.  

 

The club will run from 3:15pm to 4:15pm  

 

You can block book or pay individually for a session. We do recommend you book 

early as places are limited due to the allocation of Laser Guns. Please note that 

bookings are made directly to Progressive Sports and not through school.  

The cost for each session is just £3 which is payable online in advance.    

 

You can book your child’s place by clicking this link or scanning the QR Code.   

http://bit.ly/40hjtjQ  

 

For any questions, please feel free to contact me by email:   

           m.williams@progressive-sports.co.uk  

 

Many thanks 

Mike Williams 

 

Progressive Sports 

Franchise Manager – North Wales & Wirral  
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